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We Are Barr Beacon Day – Celebrating Diversity on 9th April 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am delighted to inform you about our upcoming We Are Barr Beacon Day on Wednesday 
9th April 2025, a special event dedicated to celebrating the diverse cultures and beliefs that 
make up our school community. 

On this day, Year 7 pupils will be off timetable and will spend the day with their tutors, 
engaging in activities designed to deepen their understanding of different cultures and 
traditions within our school. This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to explore and 
appreciate the rich diversity around them, fostering respect, inclusivity, and a sense of 
belonging. 

The day will culminate in an exciting performance on the Dhol drum from an expert 
musician, bringing the celebration to life through music. Additionally, some pupils will have 
the opportunity to take part in workshops, offering them a hands-on experience of this 
dynamic and energetic art form. 

We Are Barr Beacon Day is an integral part of our Personal Development Programme, 
helping our pupils to become well-rounded, culturally aware individuals. We are confident 
that this will be an enriching and enjoyable experience for all involved. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in helping us create a school environment where every 
pupil feels valued and celebrated. 

Yours sincerely 

        

Mrs K Hibbs      Miss R Porter  
Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 

 


